# Red Row First School Newsletter

# 20th September 2019

### School Track



The children have had their first ride on the track today if they had a helmet at school.

We insist that parents provide a helmet for your child to ride their bike on the track.

The track is not to be used before or after school.



There will be speeding tickets issued. If your child receives a red speeding ticket, they won't be able to ride on the track the following treat day.



#### Dates for your diary

- 10/10/19 Wear Yellow For Mental Health Day
- 11/10/19 Harvest Festival
- 16/10/19 Parents Evening
- 17/10/19 Flu Vaccines (Reception to Year 4 Children)
- 14/11/19 School Photographer

#### Sally Scott - GB Pole Vaulter

Sally will be visiting the school on Wednesday to formally open our new track. Please return your sponsorhip forms no later than Wednesday.

The more funds that are raised, the more new PE equipment we can provide for the children.



#### This Week's Teacher Awards

## This Week's Top Table